
CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

680 PEVERLY HILL ROAD 
PORTSMOUTH NH – 03801 

 
 

FROM: Everett Kern, General Foreman 
 
DATE: September 3, 2003 
 
RE:  Legal Notice 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing regarding the removal of certain dead and 
diseased public shade trees will be held September 17, 2003 at 9:00 am at the Department 
of Public Works, Conference Room, 680 Peverly Hill Road, Portsmouth NH.  A list of 
trees, which have been tagged for removal, is available at the above address. 


